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FAQ and their Answers. 

1. My result is withheld. What shall I do?   

Ans: If the results are withheld due to suspected malpractices it has to be enquired into 

by M&LEC (Malpractices and Lapses Enquiry Committee). All concerned will get formal 

call letters to appear before M&LEC. If M&LEC clears it the results will be published. 

Withholds may be due to other reasons like Pending Court cases, Imperfect registration 

etc. which need decisions from appropriate authority. 

2. When is the next meeting of M&LEC?  

Ans: All meetings are prohibited now due to Lock Down. Once we get permission to 

conduct meetings it will be held without delay. 

3. When is the last date for applying for re-totaling /photocopy of answer sheets 

/evaluation slips? 

Ans: All cut-off dates are extended indefinitely. Await further announcements in the 

KUHS Website 

4. When is the last date for registration for the notified examinations?  

Ans: All cut-off dates are extended indefinitely. Await further announcements in the 

KUHS Website 

5. All the examinations scheduled from 19th March 2020 are postponed now. Once the 

Lock Down is released, will there be examinations form the next day onwards and in 

which sequence?  

Ans: New dates will be announced in case of each examination. But please remember 

that it is important to conduct the examinations as early as possible to prevent 

prolongation of course. 

6. There are examinations half way through, which were about to start on the Lock Down 

date / Notified but not started / about to get notified as per the published calendar. Will 

there be separate announcement of date for each one?  

Ans: Specific dates will be announced freshly for each examination. 

7. What about the practical examinations conducted half-way through? 

Ans: New dates for each Subject / Institution will be announced. 
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8. Can the students expect a breathing period before the start of examinations once the 

locked down is lifted? 

Ans: Yes. A small window period will be there. However, please remember that it is 

important to conduct the examinations as early as possible to prevent prolongation of 

course. 

9. Whether the examinations will be in the same old chronological order in the published 

calendar? 

Ans: Need not be. Steps will be taken for minimizing difficulties. 

10. What shall we do for getting Provisional degree certificates / mark lists which are 

needed urgently for joining PG courses? 

Ans: Electronic copies will be sent to the concerned Principals to cover the present 

requirement. Candidates can collect soft copies from the Principal. However they are 

advised to collect the Originals once the locked down period is over.  

11. What is the procedure for getting the migration certificates to join colleges outside the 

state?  

Ans: Candidates are advised to apply online to the Registrar of the University observing 

the directions in the official website. Certificates will be issued online. 

12. In case of a failed candidate is there a provision for re-valuation of papers?  

Ans: No. there is no provision for re-valuation of answer papers in KUHS as all papers 

are valued twice and more than twice in some cases. 

13. What is the procedure of awarding final marks for a particular paper in UG 

examinations?                                                                                                                              

Ans: Paper is valued by two evaluators duly appointed by the University and both of 

them will award marks independently without the knowledge of the other valuation and 

average of the two will be the marks awarded. If the difference between the marks 

awarded by two evaluators is more than 15% of the total marks for that paper a third 

evaluation will be there. Out of the three sets of marks the average of the highest two is 

taken and awarded to the student. 
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14. There is a complaint that the results of Final MBBS Part II examination Feb 2020 was  

published on 24/03/2020  in a haste and the valuation was done  without providing 

adequate time. Is it true?                                                                                                                     

Ans: No. The valuation was done in camps providing the same number of days as last 

year and no haste was there. Last year also results were published in the last week of 

March in order to start CRRI by April first. This year CRRI started late due to other 

reasons. 

15. Complaints from several corners are raised stating that the failure rate was high this 

time for both final MBBS Part I and Part II examinations. Is it true?                                     

Ans: No. This year for final MBBS part II, the pass percentage is 87.58% and for Final 

MBBS Part I the pass percentage is 93.1%. These percentages are almost similar to the 

previous years. 

16. It is alleged that there are several failures for one or two marks. Why it is happening so? 

Ans: The allegation is not true. University pass boards awarded five marks moderation 

for both these examinations and a maximum of five marks was given to a subject for 

achieving a whole pass. So no student will fail for one or two marks for one subject.  

17. If the candidate is having grievances about the results of the examination what is the 

option?  

Ans: The candidate can approach Board of Adjudication for Students’ Grievances (BASG)  

18. Who is the officer to be approached?  

Ans: Dean (Student Affairs).Contact details are available on website. 

19. Where to approach to know more about the online classes declared by the University? 

Ans: Students are advised to contact your Principal or the Nodal Officer designated by 

the Principal. 

20. If a student fails to participate in the online programs due to connectivity issues or 

Covid-19 duties, will it affect attendance? 

Ans: No. The matter has to be reported to the Principal, who will arrange for suitable 

alternatives. Online classes are to facilitate learning and not for punitive actions. 


